Freedom of Information Act 2000
Your request for information has now been considered.  The Council holds the information requested.

You asked:

Under the Freedom of Information Act I respectfully request that you provide me with a list of suppliers providing outsourced ICT Services to your organisation at the current time.

Please present the information back by email (to this address) detailing for each supplier (where more than one is engaged):

- Name of supplier
- Service(s) provided by supplier
- Contract Start Date
- Contract End Date
- Contract Value
- Current spend with supplier for provided service(s) (optional)

In the interests of focusing on suppliers of a material nature it would be acceptable to respond with just those suppliers where annual spend (on any particular service) is in excess of £50,000 per annum.

We have not outsourced our ICT service, therefore, there are no contracts or providers as the provision is all in house. 

You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ
e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

